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County Managers Report
That the Board of Commissioners:

1. Receives a report from the Centennial Authority on proposed plans for enhancements
to PNC Arena, and;

2. Receives a report from the City of Raleigh on proposed plans for a hotel development
in downtown Raleigh to support the Raleigh Convention Center and a presentation on
a recent visioning study on the future of the Raleigh Convention Center.
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